
3/15/21 
From:  Eduardo Cavazos, Vice President & Acting President of DMIII 
To:  Fellow Community Members of DMIII 
 
Hello All, 
 My apologies for not holding our Annual meeting in February but with the GVR and Pima County 
restrictions due to COVID it just wasn’t possible to meet safely.  Things are beginning to open up a little. 

I have scheduled our Board Meeting/Annual Meeting for Wednesday, March 31st from 3pm-5 
pm in the Auditorium at Abrego East Community Center at the corner of Abrego and Esperanza. 

The Auditorium has plenty of room to spread out. Masks are required and don’t forget your GVR 
ID card to enter the building. 

The Agenda is attached. Look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Eduardo  

 
 


